
 

 

Journey in Faith is the process of the Archdiocese of Dubuque to involve 

parishes in planning for the future.  

 

St. Anthony’s Journey in Faith Team Members were selected to help facilitate 

the feedback process from our parish to the Archdiocese.  Their role is to 

impartially record and submit the feedback of parishioners at our local meetings 

to the Journey in Faith Core Team at the Archdiocese.   

 

The members listed below are advocates for our parish.  They are not decision 

makers in this process.  Decisions will be made by Archbishop Zinkula, with 

input from those who participate in the upcoming meetings and through the 

online Feedback Form. 

 

Besides Father Steve and Sister Margaret Anne Kramer,  

the Team Members are: 

Jackie and John Gonner 

Sharon Heiderscheidt 

Deacon Bill Hickson 

Doug Schuster 

These parishioners will be facilitating our local parish meetings,  

scheduled for October 6 and 20 at 6:00 PM in O'Malley Hall. 

We thank them for their time and dedication for this very important work.  

 

If you haven’t attended a Regional Meeting to learn the options being proposed 

for Journey in Faith, the final regional meeting will be held on Monday, 

September 15 at St. Joseph the Worker Church, 6-9 PM.  You can register at 

dbqjourneyinfaith.org or call St. Anthony Parish Office at 563-588-0571. 

 

Please plan to attend both parish sessions.  We value your input. 


